
    
 
 
 
                                        October 29, 2004 

 
 
                                                  CANCELLATION 
                                                          NOTICE 
 
 
The Redevelopment Agency meeting scheduled for Monday, November 8, 2004, 
has been cancelled.  
The next Redevelopment Agency meeting will be held on Monday, December 13, 
2004. 
 
 
 
 
      
      Chris M. Steel, Chairperson 
      Costa Mesa Redevelopment Agency 
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